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Department of Public Works 
City Engineering Division 608 266 4751 
Robert F. Phillips, P.E. 
City Engineer 
 
City-County Building, Room 115 
210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard 
Madison, Wisconsin  53703 
FAX 608 264 9275 
www.cityofmadison.com 

 
 

May 8, 2013 
 

                                   NOTICE OF ADDENDUM 
 

                                  ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

WHEELER RD, DELAWARE BLVD AND NORTHLAND DR 
 RESURFACING ASSESSMENT DISTRICT – 2013 

 
CONTRACT NO.  7015 

 
Revise and amend the contract document(s) for the above project as stated in this addendum, otherwise, the 
original document shall remain in effect. 
 
PLANS 
DELETE: Delete page U-14 
 
INSERT:  Insert page U-14 (revised 5/7/13) 
 
SPECIAL PROVISIONS 
 
DELETE:  Delete pages D-5 and D-7  
 
INSERT:  Insert pages D-5 and D-7 (revised 5/7/13) 
 
PROPOSAL 
DELETE BID ITEMS: 
50471 – 54 Inch RCP AE - (1) EA 
50611 – 54 Inch RCP AE Gate -  (1) EA 
 
INSERT BID ITEMS: 
50487 – 43 INCH X 68 INCH HERCP AE - (1) EA 
50627 – 43 INCH X 68 INCH HERCP AE GATE - (1) EA 
 
Summary of Addendum 1:   

 Revised storm sewer apron end and apron end gate to match proposed pipe size. 
 Revised Completion Date for Wheeler Road portion of the project 

 
Please acknowledge this addendum on page E1 of the contract documents and/or in Section E:  Bidder’s 
Acknowledgement on Bid Express. 
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Electronic version of these documents can be found on Bid Express at https://www.bidexpress.com/. 
 
If you are unable to download plan revisions associated with the addendum, please contact the Engineering 
office at 608-266-4751 receive the material by another route.   
 
 

         
       Robert F. Phillips, City Engineer 
 
 
 
 








